
Research and analysis: Public sector
energy efficiency loans scheme:
evaluation

In the 2015 spending review, HM Treasury approved a £255.3 million funding
uplift for the public sector energy efficiency loans scheme in England, under
the condition that a broad evaluation is conducted. The evaluation will
include a process, impact and economic assessment of the scheme since 2013.

This interim report summarises the findings from the first phase of the
evaluation:

descriptive statistics of scheme participants
interviews with key stakeholders
early impact findings

The report findings are broken down by:

scheme outcomes
participation, design and delivery
wider lessons from the evaluation
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